
From: Bristol Town Administrator
To: "James Cole"
Cc: Bristol Clerk; Eric Cota ; Ian Albinson
Subject: RE: Request for update on Right-of-Way and Access Permit for property near 139 North Street
Date: Thursday, December 19, 2024 11:39:00 AM

Hi James,
 
I was not aware of your application until your message below.   Thank you for
following up.  We just recently received the comments from DPW.  This will be tee’d
up for the Selectboard’s Dec. 30 agenda.
 
Thank you,
 
--Valerie
 
Valerie Capels, Town Administrator
Emergency Management Director
Town of Bristol
1 South Street
P.O. Box 249
Bristol,  VT  05443
P: (802) 453-2410  Ext. 1
F: (802) 453-5188
E: townadmin@bristolvt.org
W: www.bristolvt.org
FB: https://www.facebook.com/bristolvt/
IG: https://www.instagram.com/townofbristolvt/
 
Please note this email message, along with any response or reply, may be
considered a public record subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records
Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315‐320).
 
From: James Cole <james@ecomodest.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 2:17 PM
To: Bristol Town Administrator <townadmin@bristolvt.org>
Subject: Request for update on Right-of-Way and Access Permit for property near 139 North Street
 
Hello,
 
In October I turned in a request for Right-of-Way and Access Permit for the property
next door to (and formerly part of) 139 North Street on behalf of Marthe and Steven
Bryant.
 
Eric Coda and I went out to the site together a few weeks ago to evaluate the
driveway positioning (because of a potential conflict with a storm drain).
 
I think the next step was approval by the Selectboard, but I haven't heard any updates
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since. We'll be doing the work a little later now, likely in early spring.

Thanks,
James Cole
james@ecomodest.com
802-735-5543
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